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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
HALES CORNERS CHAMBER TO HOLD ITS FIRST-EVER AWARDS BANQUET 

 
 
Hales Corners, Wisconsin - December 29, 2014 - The Hales Corners Chamber of Commerce is pleased 
and excited to announce that it will be holding its first-ever annual awards banquet the evening of 
Wednesday, April 29, 2015. This first event will be held at the Hales Corners pool house, with catering 
provided by That’s Amore. 
 
Frank Pum, the Chamber’s vice president and a real estate agent with First Weber, will be chairing a 
planning committee, with the first meeting to be held on Tuesday, January 6, 2015, from 8:00-8:45am at 
the Hales Corners pool house.  
 
Those interested in serving on the planning committee or providing suggestions or help in any way are 
invited and encouraged to reach out to Frank via e-mail at fpum@firstweber.com, or by phone at 414-
550-3717. 
 
The newly-inaugurated banquet will be as much about honoring the community at large as it is local 
businesses. 
 
“It will be a time to recognize local scholarship recipients, express gratitude for the incredible work that 
our service clubs and public servants perform, and look back with immense pride at the rich history that 
has made Hales Corners what it is today – a caring, hard-working, and vibrant community with a 
foundation rooted in service and innovation,” noted Donald G. Schwartz, the Chamber’s president.  
 
For additional information on the Hales Corners Chamber of Commerce and ongoing updates about the 
annual awards banquet, please visit: www.halescornerschamber.org 
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